UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF
INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

April 25th
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Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education

Robinson Gymnasium

Dear Dr. Allen:

Thenk you very kindly for
your fine cooperation in handling the
19th Annual Kansas Relays.

We were very happy to have
you as our guest and trust that you en joyed

the meet although the weather was very
unpleasant.

Very sincerely yours,

Gwinn Henry /6./7

Director of Athletics




